In offering my time and energy for the Affirmation Review I hope to make a 

contribution to the Security, Stability and Resiliency of the DNS Review Team.

I have been employed, and am employed, by network infrastructure operators, both 

in theory, writing and implementing the antecedent to the Single Unix Specification, the platform architecture most of the Internet infrastructure 

depends upon, and in practice, at SRI during the NIC tenure and the conversion 

from HOSTTABLES to the DNS, and at CORE.

I offer comments on the technical, and policy issues with technical requirements, or consequences, and the IANA root, its counterpart in Beijing have my professional attention. I've performed this pro bono activity since 1996. Additionally, the jurisdictional issues, first, affecting Indigenous Governments and access to public routing and naming infrastructure, and subsequently affecting the modern ICANN coordination of private and public registries, also have my attention.

I affirm that I am able and willing to commit at least ten hours per week during the review period, in addition to participating in the planned face to face and/or teleconference review team meetings.

Eric Brunner‐Williams

in an individual capacity, though employed by CORE, which has interests in all of 

these areas. 

